
WILLIAM E. ST AVERT 

Dear , Henry: 

McMASTER MEIGHEN 

630 DORCHESTER BLVD. WEST 

MONTREAL , QUEBEC H3B 4H7 

9th July 1986 

Thank you for your kind letter ~ -f the 6th June. 
I would also like to thank you for all your time and effort 
in representing the Residents on the Hospital's Centre Board 
during the last three years. 

You have been very helpful to the Board on the 
matters for which you took responsibility such as the 
purchase of the Hospital's new telephone 'system, not to 
mention your principal function of Residents' representative. 
I have certainly enjoyed getting to know you and working 
with you on the Board. 

I hope that you will have an interesting and 
enjoyable career and I send you all my best wishes in your 
endeavours. 

WES/ik 

Dr. Henry Olders, 
Douglas Hospital Centre, 
6875 LaSalle Boulevard, 
Verdun, Quebec H4H 1R3. 

Yours sincerely, 


